
STUDENT BULLETIN 
School website 

Day 7  September 2, 2025 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Sept 1: Holiday (Labour Day) 
 

SCHOOL CALENDARS 2025-2026 
 

BUS DELAYS 
 

REPORTING AN ABSENCE-Call 819-563-0770 

CYCLE 1 & MAPS (yellow house): ext. 22092 

CYCLE 2 & WOTP (blue house): ext. 22093 
 

OUT OF BOUNDS AREAS 

-Baseball, Lower soccer & upper football fields 

-Central stairwells (unless going to Central Office, 

Student Activities/Services/School nurse) 

-Blue/Green + Voc. Ed. Parking lots 
 

GENERAL REMINDERS 

-No food deliveries. 

-No using vending machines during class time. 

-No Bluetooth speakers in all common areas. 

-Keep your backpack in your locker. 

-No switching lockers.  

-Outside doors: use Door 2 or 16 at lunch/recess. 

-No temporary bus passes & stop changes. 

-Don’t forget to use the garbage cans outside!!!  

-Code of conduct (including dress code) 

 
 

MENU 

Tuesday: Chicken noodle soup, Chicken sub 

 
ATTENTION SECONDARY 5 

There are two spots left for the Secondary 5 trip to 

Europe in April 2026. If you are interested, please 

see Ms. Clavel in G307. The registration deadline 

is December 10th - don't miss out!" 

 
GENERAL REMINDERS 

Link to sign up for Fall sports( soccer,and cross 

country running).  Deadline to sign up is 

September 3. 

 

https//form.gle/3KPagN4jk6qUYjaF8 
 

 

 

  

 

HELP DESK-Hallway next to Central Office 

Tuesday & Thursday 10:50-11:05 and 12:35-13:05. 
 

ACADEMIC BLOCK: Go to your first block. 
 

 

COMMUNITY LINKS-Need.... 

…someone to talk / help with cyberbullying, job search, 

c.v., legal matters, sexual health, etc. 
 

FROM THE COUNSELLOR’S DESK 

 
 

📸 School Photo Day Reminder! 
Attention all students! School Photo Day is coming 
up on Monday, September 15th. Be sure to come 
to school looking your best and dressed 
appropriately, as these photos will be used for 
student IDs and the yearbook. Please listen for 
announcements and follow instructions from staff to 
ensure the process runs smoothly. Don’t miss out—
make sure your picture-ready! 
 

📣 Club Sign-Up Day is Coming! 
Get involved and make the most of your school 
year! Club Sign-Ups will take place on Monday, 
September 17th. This is your chance to join a 
variety of clubs that match your interests, meet new 
people, and build your skills outside the classroom. 
Tables will be set up during lunch—so take a look, 
ask questions, and sign up for something that 
excites you. Don’t miss out on being part of the fun! 
 

 

🎭 Join the ALP Saturday Drama Club! 

Calling all aspiring actors, artists, and behind-the-
scenes stars! The ALP Drama Club is launching 
its Saturday Drama program this September at 
BCS, in the same theatre where Beauty and the 
Beast Jr. came to life! This year’s production will 
be Hillbilly Hayride, running from September 13th 
(TBC) through May, with rehearsals 
every Saturday from 9 AM to 12 PM in the BCS 
Theatre. Whether you want to shine on stage or 
help create the magic backstage, this is your chance 
to be part of something special. Don’t miss out—
sign up now at www.alpdrama.ca and keep the 
ALP Drama family spirit alive! 
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LIBRARY- Opening September 8 

 
Student ID card required to borrow books & equipment or your schedule until you get 

the ID card FREE in your photo’s package. Last year’s card works too.  

  

Equipment on loan: for 1 block only. If not returned at the end of the block = you 

cannot borrow anything for the rest of the day.                                                                                                                

If need to call in class to get equipment back = you cannot borrow anything for the 

week.                                                                                                                If damage to 

equipment = you cannot borrow anything for the rest of the school year!    

        

 Bistro opens at lunch  

No reservation necessary unless you want to make sure to have a table. (Max. 6) 

Microwave ovens available but NO POPCORN, NO SEAFOOD or FISH Any food 

tasting or beverages served in the library during lunch hour is FREE. You make a mess; 

you pick it up. Tolerance Zero for lack of respect towards anyone or anything.  

 

Indigenous Peoples Awareness Month Activities  

Food Tastings (Sept. 11-15-18-23-25-30 & Oct. 2)  

Orange Shirt Day (Tuesday Sept. 30)                                         

Now for the fun part! 

More food tastings thanks to the Healthy Lifestyle Committee partnership! Check the 

Bulletin for details at lunch hour from 12h30 until the bell. Allergies? Check the 

ingredient’s list.  

Also, different organizations (invited by Student Services professionals & school nurse) 

will visit us at lunch time. Watch the Student Bulletin for news. 

If you have suggestions for books, activities, projects to do, come see us! 

 

http://alexandergalt.etsb.qc.ca/
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Update: P.E. Shirt Availability 
Good afternoon, 
As of today, grey P.E. shirts are no longer available for purchase in the school store. Students who 
wish to purchase a grey shirt will need to order it through the online store. 

 
We still have plenty of white P.E. shirts, which can be purchased in Central Office for $11.50. 
Payment can be made by cash, debit, or credit (please note that credit card transactions include a 
2.8% fee). 
Students who would like to purchase grey shirts may do so directly through the Toro Graphix website: 
🔗 Toro Graphix Shop – Galt School 
Orders placed online will be delivered to the school on Fridays. Once delivered, students may pick 
them up in Central Office. 
Thanks.  
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